
 

        Dear Parents and Carers 21.02.22   

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
This week we will be reading ‘The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar’, by Eric Carle.  We will 
be developing our knowledge of the days of 
the week, healthy eating and life-cycles, 
using child led provision and adult led ses-
sions. We are very excited to incorporate 
counting into our activities too!  
 

     Words of the Week  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

                   Finding out about your child’s learning in nursery  

 
Don’t forget to take a look at our Twitter page 

for 
 regular updates at nursery. @RobsackN 

 

We would be grateful if you could send us family 
pictures for our family display board. This helps children feel even 

more ‘at home’ whilst at nursery! 

 

Keep an eye out for the Term 4 newsletter! 

Rhyme of the Week– Theres a Tiny 
Caterpillar on a Leaf 

WwW  
 
Word  
 
 
 
 
 

Words of the week 
 
A gentle reminder that parents eve-
nings are being held this week. Ensure 
you are familiar with your designated 
date and time slot.  
 
 
On March 3rd 2022 we will be cele-
brating World Book Day. Our whole-
school theme is animals from books. 
Please join us in dressing up as your 
favourite animal character! 


